
 
  

10th June 2022 

RE: Induction 

Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s), 

I hope you had a good half-term break. We are very much look forward to welcoming you and your 

child to our school community in the coming weeks. I write to you to confirm arrangements later this 

term regarding your child’s induction to Hagley Catholic High School.  

On Monday 4th July 2022, you and your son/daughter are invited to attend the induction evening 

presentation in the main hall starting at 6pm. The presentation will include important information 

about our school, uniform, transport options and the opportunity to meet some key staff who will 

support your child’s education. Our two uniform suppliers will also be available in the gym from 3pm 

so that you can purchase uniform for September. The pop-up shop will close for the Principal’s talk 

and then re-open at approximately 6.45pm after the talk.    

On Wednesday 6th July 2022, all Year 6 students who are joining Hagley will participate in an induction 

day here at Hagley Catholic High School. Students should arrive in their current primary school uniform 

by 9am. Upon arrival, they will be greeted by staff and directed to the canopy.  

During the induction day students will have an assembly, meet their form tutor, tour the school, 

complete ice-breaker activities and participate in a prayer service. It is important that students bring 

with them a packed lunch, water bottle, any medication that is required and a pair of trainers. There 

will be no opportunity for students to purchase food on this day from the school canteen. The 

induction day will finish at 3.30pm. Please complete the following survey to inform us of how your 

child will make their way home: https://forms.office.com/r/A4n3yyQZGR  

For some identified students, there will be additional transition arrangements prior to the induction 

day and Mrs Imrie, our SENDCO, will contact parents and carers directly regarding these. 

Miss Devine, Head of Year 7, will be contacting you later this month to inform you of your child’s house 

group. This information will be provided in advance of the induction evening so that you can purchase 

the correct coloured tie.  

We look forward to welcoming you and your son/daughter to Hagley very soon. In the meantime, if 

there are any questions prior to the induction evening, please contact don’t hesitate to contact 

admissions@hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk .  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Miastowski 

Assistant Principal 
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